Robinwood Neighborhood Association Meeting Minutes
August 13th, 2024

Meeting Called to Order by Tony Bracco at 7:05pm
Guests and New Attendees: None
Agenda Review: Could not approve. Do not have a quorum

Luke Borland, City of West Linn - Cedaroak Safe Sidewalks update:

The crossings and the underground are all finished. By this coming Friday all of the North side
cement pouring will be finished. Next week will go as follows, all things permitting:

Monday: general cleanup. Tuesday: base pavings/re-pavings. Wednesday: milling the top 2”
(per plan). There will be more milling required towards Trillium. Thursday: brand new asphalt
Striping is to take place a couple of weeks after the asphalt is down. Typically, it takes 2-3
weeks to cure. They will wait until October to plant trees and green space areas as it is typically
a better time to plant then currently. Currently waiting on a response from an electrician to install
the flashing beacon and are hopeful to have it in place by Aug., 27th. Project will be paving to
the existing limit or, in some cases, slightly past. There are areas of the road currently that look
to sit very high. These areas had to be raised to meet proper grade under PROMAG- a federal
law that says anything in the right of way has to be brought to ADA standards. A site walk
makes sense for October before dusk to catch the project in its finished state. A reception with
the city and public to discuss the project’s wrap up can be coordinated.

Luke Borland, City of West Linn - Calaroga Pump Station Update

The city is moving the sewer plant out of the flood plain as it is past its service life and currently,
very difficult to access. The project will take roughly a year to complete with the biggest impact
to residents being the first 3 months where a road closure on Calaroga is necessary. They hope
to keep the current pump station working while they complete the first part of the project. They
hope to have this completed before winter weather is here. The end result will have a gabion
wall and native plant replanting to help hide the wall over time. From the road all that will be
visible is a manhole and a small pullout.

Neighborhood Picnic. Aug. 24th
It will be 12-4. Volunteers needed for setup and take down. Postcards have been sent out and
received. Should we have music? A house band?

July Minutes Approval Could not approve. Do not have a quorum

Treasurer’s Report $4225.91 Includes $151 debit for a commemorative plaque to be presented
at the Neighborhood Picnic on August 24th.

Announcements, Community Events:
Peter LeClare on Ridgewood hosts an open mic night at the station on the following dates:



8/17, 9/28, 10/26, 11/23. All of these start at 7pm, signups at 630p. One date on 12/22 starts at
5p with signups at 4:30p..

Blood drive this weekend (Sat 17th- Sun 18th) at the station

Game Night coming Friday the 30th. Family game night with all kinds of games. 5p-9p. At the
station.

Old Business:

Infill project on Kenthorpe (edited from mistake in July’s minutes):Ole has all the technical
documents but does not want to be the the most active voice on the committee. There needs to
be more community interest for a committee. Kevin, Dawn and Ole voiced interest. Sign up
sheet at the picnic?

Virtual Hybrid meetings are now required by state. Tech and volunteers needed.

New Business: none added

Adjoun: 7:50pm Attendance: 9
Tony Bracco, President Michelle Goldberg, Vice President
Kevin Bryck, Secretary Jim O’Toole, Treasurer

Dawn Meaney, Ambassador



